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JULY 2016 NEWSLETTER 

FROM THE PRESIDENT 

As your new President, I want to thank you for 
the opportunity to keep WGAS a respected group 
of talented artists. 

 

The Board has been busy making some plans and 
changes.  The first change is that we will meet 
four (4) times a year at 2:30 pm on the first 
Sunday of the months of: 

August 7th 

November 6th 

March 5th 

May 1st 

 

Second change: 

The meetings will be at the Charles Wood Garden 
House.  We will be giving a donation of $50.00 for 
each meeting.  We would like for this to give the 
members an opportunity to become a stronger 
organization.  The first Sunday was chosen 
because the Garden House is booked on the 2nd 
Sunday, and MAA has their meetings on the third 
Sunday at the Museum. 

 

Please update your dues.  We want to keep you on 
our active list so that you can receive 
information, be qualified to vote, and participate 
in shows.  The up-to-date list is needed to do the 
budget for the year. Contact Treasurer Debbie 
Guy (josephrguy@bellsouth.net or 251-408-1064) 
with questions. 

 

So far on the agenda for August 7th:  Details for 
the show at Ashland Gallery, and someone to take 
over the web site. 

 

 If you have anything to add to the agenda, send 
us an email. 

 

See you in August, 

Phyllis 

 

OFFICERS FOR 2016-2017 

President: Phyllis Henson 

1st VP: Denise Inge 

2nd VP: Hunter Cobb  

Treasurer: Debbie Guy  

Secretary: Lynda Smith Touart 

 

UPCOMING EXHIBITIONS 

FALL 2016: ASHLAND GALLERY 

 Take-in:  Saturday August 27th 10:00am - 3:00pm 

 Reception: Friday, September 16, 6:00 pm - 9:00 pm, 
We will supply the food and drink 

 Ashland's commission on any sales during the show: 
25% 

 Take down: Saturday, October 1, 10:00am - 3:00pm 
Arrangements can be made with Ashland for other 
times 

TENTATIVE: 
SPRING 2017 ESAC 
FALL 2017 CSG 

 

MEMBER NEWS 

 Renee Grimes’ artwork 'Maya' was accepted into the 

Mobile Museum of Art's BAAE art show.   

 Members exhibiting in the PINE show at Mac in June 

were: Gail Bramer, Joanne Brandt, Carolyn Green, 

Satomi Kamei, Karen McGahagin, Ainsley McNeely, 

and Karen Spaulding 

 In June Ardith Goodwin’s Red Energy show was at 

MAC 

 In July Janet Hinton’s exhibit of acrylic water & 

landscape paintings is at MAC 

 WGAS awards at the Watercolor Society of Alabama 

Exhibition 2016: 

Corky Goldman Patron Fine Art Award 

Debbie Guy  Patron Fine Art Award 

Barbara Rettig Miles A Callaghan Memorial 

Award 

 Ardith Goodwin is showing at the Lion’s Share in 

Fairhope 
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DUES 

($20) for the ensuing year are owed on June 1st. You 

must be current to enter any exhibitions or to vote on 

proposals. You may pay at the meeting or at the 

exhibition take-ins, or send your checks to: 

Treasurer, Watercolor & Graphic Arts Society  

P. O. 81701  

Mobile, AL 36689  

 

Click here for: WGAS Google Calendar  

Click here for: WGAS on Facebook  

Be sure to "Like" us - and tell your friends; we have 709 

Likes so far! You are welcome to post to this page. 

 

https://www.google.com/calendar/embed?src=wgasmobileorg%40gmail.com&ctz=America/Chicago
https://www.facebook.com/WGASMobile/

